
 

 

 
 

JAMAICAN HIGH COMMISSION  
 

Closure Notice  
 

Please be advised that the  
High Commission will be closed to the public on: 

 25th & 26th December 2019, as well as 1st January 2020,  
in observance of the respective public holidays.   

 

In addition to the above dates, the Consular Section 
(Citizenship/Passport/Visa/Authentication)  

will also be closed to the public during the period: 

16th December 2019 to 1st January 2020. 
 

     Normal operations will resume on 2nd January 2020.  
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